
 

 

The Cloak 

 

June 2017 

 

 

May’s Meeting 

 

May's Meeting 2017 was at 

Christian Park . We had 10 

crewmembers and 1 visitor in 

attendance. We had a birthday 

party for Paula and Kennie. 

Gave out a few awards, and 

prizes. 

 

Everyone had a wonderful time 

and the food was awesome 

for our 1st cookout of the 

summer. 

 

SFC Exam 

 

Lt. Commander Paula Geryak 

has passed the Command Basics 

exam.  Outstanding job Paula, I 

hope to see other crew 

members take the SFC exams.

 

Mouse Flyer 

 

Mouse has been looking around 

for a Starfleet Runabout or the 

Delta Flyer. But no luck, he did 

find this very nice little trailer. 

No more tents for him, when he 

goes camping. The Mouse Flyer 

looks really nice!

 

Crew Birthdays 

Leroy          06/20

 

Meetup Group 

The ship’s Meetup group has 

128 members now.

 

Trek Trivia 

 

Health Facts 

 



 

 

Bible Verse 

 

Svengoolie 

Congratulations! You have 

officially crossed the border 

into- the summer zone (as long 

as you’re one of the many who 

mark Memorial Day as its 

starting point)- a zone which 

WILL be a Godzilla-free area this 

time (more about that later…) 

These summer months will 

include a variety of classic 

creatures- let’s take a look at 

what this very first month will 

include!

 

Memorial Day 

 

Land of the Free, Home of the 

Brave!

 

Name the Episode 

 

Wonder Woman 

 

The film opens as World War I 

pilot Steve Trevor (Chris Pine) 

and his plane crash on 

Themyscira, the island of the 

Amazons, where the Princess 

Diana (Gadot) has been trained 

by her aunt, the great warrior 

Antiope (Robin Wright). Soon, 

Diana leaves the island to try 

and stop the war, marking the 

beginning of her transformation 

into Wonder Woman. 

Director Patty Jenkins' Wonder 

Woman is making history at the 

North American box office after 

earning $38.9 million on Friday, 

its first day in theaters. 

The Warner Bros. movie, 

starring Gal Gadot as the 

marquee superhero, is now 

headed for a weekend debut of 

$95 million or more from 4,165 

theaters. That would mark the 

biggest opening of all time for a 

female director

 

Father’s Day 

 

To all the dads out there in the 

universe, Happy Father’s Day! 

 

StarBase Indy 

Early Bird Badge Pricing is now 

available with some exciting 

new changes! VIP Star Badges 

are added this year that include 

amenities like early Dinner with 

the Star's seat selection along 

with one seat included, photos, 

and autographs. 

Attendees are now divided into 

Adults (21 and Over), Students 

(20-13), and Children (13>). 

A Military discount will be 

available for weekend badges. 

Day badges will be available for 

discount online purchase 



 

 

beginning in August 2017. 

Current Early-Bird Pricing will be 

available until July 31, 2017.

 

Fun Stuff 

 

 

 

 

 

Trek Trivia Answers 

 

Links 

http://ussindy1945.com/ 

https://www.facebook.com/uss

.indianapolis/ 

https://www.facebook.com/gro

ups/507255336128651/ 

http://www.meetup.com/Beec

h-Grove-Star-Trek-Meetup/ 

 

SFC Mid Year Meeting 

Once again STARFLEET 

COMMAND will be hosting its 

Mid-Year Meeting at 

InConJunction! Find out what’s 

going on in the fleet from coast 

to coast, meet some the new 

members, as well as old friends. 

Saturday, July 1 at 1 PM - 2 PM 

Marriott Indianapolis East 

7202 E. 21st Street, 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46219 

 

 

SFC Newsletter Update 

There have been a tremendous 

amount of issues from costs 

rising to personal problems. 

Regardless, as the Fleet 

Commander it is my 

responsibility. 

At the first part of this year, my 

attention was with Membership 

Services, but thanks to the work 

of Admiral Rose Ciccarone, 

things are fantastic and I am 

turning my attention back to 

the Newsletter. 

I have created a new position, 

Newsletter Editor 

I have appointed Endeavour CO, 

Admiral Roy Jackson to this 

position. Obviously experienced 

at this.I have created an email 

address to send all submissions 

to. From this date forward, 

please send to 

editor@sfcq1.com 

Admiral Jackson is going thru 

what we have and is in the 

process of formatting a 

newsletter. Please be aware 

that you may have submitted 

something in the past and due 

to various reasons, it may not 

make this newsletter. If 

something is missing, and it is 

still relevant, please resubmit to 

the email above and we will do 

our best to get it into the 

August issue. 

FC Mark Williams 
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